
Investigating 

Barack Obama’s 

Selective Service Registration Card 



The Question ? 
Was Barack Obama’s Selective Service Card really 

received by the Post Office on July 29th, 1980 ? 



So What’s the fuss all about ? 



We reviewed multiple Selective Service Registration Cards. The above are 
just four examples. Notice the date stamps on all four contain 4 digits for the 

year decade marking. 



This is a copy of the date stamp from 
Barack Obama’s original Selective Service 
Registration card that was made available 

for public review. 



Below illustrates a standard PIKA stamp 
that was used during the 1980’s era. 

This shows the PIKA 
stamp compartments 
and stamps that 
needed to be 
changed out daily, 
monthly and yearly 

This is an example of 
a loaded PIKA stamp. 



The above five examples are the expected results from the PIKA stamp used by the U.S.P.S. 
Per United State Post Office, it is policy to use a stamp that contains 4 digits for the year.  

This one, is Mr. Barack Obama’s and it contains only 2 digits for the year. Why ? 



Below shows a PIKA 2008 year stamp and a PIKA “80” stamp. Since there are no “1980” PIKA 

year stamps available, the “2008” was cut between the two zeroes and inverted. This inverted 

cut stamp creates a similar effect, which closely resembles the one seen in Barack Obama’s 

selective service registration card. 

 



This illustration shows what the 2008 
PIKA stamp looks like cut in half and 

then inverted.  



Re 
IN CONCLUSION: 

 
As you can see by looking at the side-by-side comparison below, there is a clear 

difference between the authentic stamp shown on the right and Mr. Barack Obama’s on 
the left. 



End 


